
Cuchara Association Security Service Information 
 

 
 
The Cuchara Association provides a security service for members who choose to 
subscribe.  The Security Manager inspects each subscriber’s home twice a month 
and checks to make sure that he doors and windows are secure and that there are 
no visible problems.  Members are notified by phone and/or email if a problem is 
found.  Please make sure to provide the Security Manager with your best contact 
information including an email address.  If you do not have a personal email, then 
please provide an email address for someone who could relay important 
information to you in the event of an emergency. 
 
The fee for one year of service is $110.00, due January 31st.  This service is for 
Cuchara Association Members only.  If paying by check, the Security Service Fee 
must be paid with a separate check form the Cuchara Association membership fee. 
 
Important:  Providing keys for renters, contractors or personal guests is the 
responsibility of the home owner.  Access to homes is not the responsibility of the 
Security Manager. 
 
You may sign up on-line using the Cuchara Association web site to pay by credit 
card or check, or you may complete the Security Service Application form and pay 
by check.  Make checks payable to:   
 
   Cuchara Association Security Fund 
   P.O. Box 1027 
   La Veta, CO  81055 
 
 
For questions regarding security please contact Bruce Johnson at 719-742-5786. 

 
 
Please Note:  The Cuchara Association Board of Directors unanimously voted to 
stop security services to those residences if the security services fee is not received 
by the due date.  Services will be reinstated following receipt of payment. 


